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From the Superintendent

From the Board

UpcomingReport Recap

Dr. Secaur welcomed Bernadette Ackerman
and Theresa Donahue to their first regular
meeting as Board of Education trustees
and congratulated Matt Gribbin and Kevin
Craine for their election as President and
Vice President of the Board of Education
respectively. 
Next, Dr. Secaur provided an overview of
the work done during the summer and its
importance.
Dr. Secaur then provided an overview of
policies up for adoption by the BOE. 

The oath of office was administered to Ex-
Officio Student Board Member Madelyn
Donaghy by District Clerk Maureen
O’Connor.
The full agenda can be accessed HERE.  A
tutorial on how to use Board Docs can be
found HERE.

August 12, 2025

4:00pm: BOE Executive Session
4:30pm: Public Hearing on
District Wide Safety Plan
4:30pm: Regular BOE Meeting

BOOSTER CLUB/SCOPE
CAMP FUN!

https://go.boarddocs.com/ny/smith/Board.nsf/goto?open&id=DHTNRL5FBAD4
https://www.smithtown.k12.ny.us/
https://go.boarddocs.com/ny/smith/Board.nsf/goto?open&id=DHTNRL5FBAD4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cgvAA9_cy68

